
 

SIS/ACD/Cir/06-19/05                                          Date:20.06.19  

Dear parents, 

For the Samashti science fair to be held on 29th June, a group of students will be doing projects on IoT (Internet of 

Things) and your ward is one of them.  In this context, they would be visiting the CREYA STUDIO at Manikonda 

tomorrow (21st June 2019) during school hours.  One teacher would be accompanying the students. They are to 

come to school in the morning as usual in the school bus. The group would be starting from school after breakfast. 

Lunch would be provided by school. They will be back in school before dispersal time. Students are to carry their 

school ID cards, a notebook and pen, snacks and water bottle.  

Best regards 

Team Samashti. 


